
Dear Valued Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to ensuring your safety and 

well-being, we are excited to share our new cleanliness initiatives that will enhance your 

experience at our fitness center. 

Our Cleanliness Initiatives: 

• Regular Deep Cleaning: Our facilities will undergo thorough cleaning every evening after 

operating hours. 

• Sanitizing Stations: Hand sanitizing stations have been placed throughout the center for 

your convenience. 

• Equipment Sanitization: All machines and equipment will be sanitized multiple times a 

day. 

• Staff Training: Our staff has received extensive training on hygiene protocols to ensure 

member safety. 

• Communication: We will keep you informed about our cleanliness measures through 

regular updates. 

Your health is our top priority, and we are dedicated to providing a safe environment for 

everyone. Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Best regards, 

The Management Team 
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